
Carolina Complete Health Network (CCHN) is delighted to announce the imme-
diate availability of up to three innovation grants for contracted AMH Tier 2 
practices interested in considering attesting to Tier 3 before the anticipated Go
-Live of the state’s Medicaid Transformation.  The project will assess each se-
lected practice’s current state, identify any gaps in achieving Tier 3 readiness 
and collaborate with the practice to address those gaps before Go-Live.   

CCHN is pleased to be able to fund the project.  The only cost to participating 
practices is staff time and availability.  This innovation project brings together 
CCHN’s Enhanced Provider Engagement services and Emtiro Health’s robust 
AMH consulting services. 
 

Benefits to Practices 

Practices participating in the CCHN Practice Innovation Project will gain a clear 
path to achieving AMH Tier 3 status, should they choose to pursue it.  Practices 
electing to attest to Tier 3 may qualify for incremental fees from PHPs for as-
signed Care Management responsibilities.  Practices would be eligible for these 
incremental Care Management fees from all contracted PHPs, not only Caroli-
na Complete Health. 
 

Practice Selection Criteria / Requirements 

The project is open to all AMH Tier 2 practices contracted with Carolina Com-
plete Health as of September 15, 2020.  Applications will be accepted through 
September 30, 2020.  The project is expected to commence in mid-October.  
Up to three (3) practices will be selected for participation.   
 

Project Deliverables and Timeline 

 
 

If you are interested in applying for a CCHN AMH Practice Innovation Grant, 

please fill out this inquiry form: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9Z83H6X 

 

Key Deliverable Projected Timeline 

Practice AMH Tier Assessment October-December 2020 

Strategy to Address Gaps January-February 2021 

Enhanced CCHN Provider Engagement Support January-April 2021 

Opportunity for Re-Attestation May-July 2021 

“CCHN is partnering 

with practices,   

physicians and   

providers to    

shoulder the hard 

work of making  

value-based care a 

North Carolina     

reality. This      

transformation will 

set the stage for 

better health          

at lower costs,    

one community     

at a time .” 

 

Rachel D. Keever, MD, CPE, FACC 

President and Chief Medical 
Officer 

Carolina Complete Health Network Is Proud To 
Offer AMH Practice Innovation Grants  
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